Sunrise one week before Solstice 2023 Sunset night before Solstice 2022

The Midway Times Summer/Fall 2023
“Keeping the Pleasure in pleasure boating”
A Welcoming Ahoy to all our boating friends!

Reporting from Solstice Harbor, just like TV, the weather discussion comes first. Although we have had many
spectacular days this Summer, “Crazy” describes it best. It seems to have calmed down lately and we hope it holds
through this last month of Summer and into the Fall for your “Ocean Adventures”.

Hurricane Season: Hopefully none affect us in Connecticut, but if any do please be assured we can crank your boats
out and block them safely ashore well above potential high waters. Plan ahead and get into the shelter of the
Connecticut River. We do have a few slips available as great places to weather a storm as well.

Swing Bridge News: They have expanded the Opening Schedule to 10:00 AM, 1:00 PM and 4:00 PM daily M-Th, and
an additional 6:00PM opening has been added for Fri. - Sun. The only exception is for winds in excess of 25 MPH.
For automatic Text notifications of changes in vehicle or marine traffic you just need to text “Swingbridge” to 888777
and download the appropriate app.

Price Increase: We are sooo sorry! But, everyone is doing it. We are just trying to keep our heads above water so
we can keep serving you well. They have printed enough new money in Washington that it seems it is keeping the
economy working well. After surveying pricing in our industry, we are still substantially below the competition and
most likely the best for clean, spacious, high & dry hauling and launching Winter Storage from what we are hearing.

Winter Storage Contracts © You are our best salesmen so bring in your referrals and get your 10% credit. No limit.

We have plenty of room. Winter Storage contracts are enclosed and please review our commissioning check list on
our website (midwaymarinaCT.com) for anything you need serviced or fixed. It will greatly facilitate the mad Spring

rush if you get your request in early.

Fall Customer Appreciation Party: © This year the Fall customer appreciation party will be on Saturday October
21st rain or shine. Best burgers, dogs and who knows what else??

Looking forward to seeing you and some New customers this Fall!

The Crew at Damar



